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HABAKKUK

MEDICAL SALES

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Leah Kline and I am the Senior Office Director for Habakkuk
Medical Sales. In January 2015, we moved to new offices. Cox Communications
staff recommended we use Owens Communications to verify and add any new
Cabling needed at our facility. We hired Owens Communications to do just that.
The team worked expeditiously to identify existing wiring we could use for our
phones and computers. Then they made it work for how we needed our products
configured. Very professional, reasonably priced and on time delivery. I
definitely would be happy to recommend Owens Communications to you for any
of your Technology needs.

Sincerely,

fuan, {inw

Leah Kline | Habakkuk Medical Sales
Senior Office Director

405-702-7400

Irkline @okhms.com



